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My name is Kane Lemley and I’m an Oregon voter and a parent to a daughter who 

has had PANDAS. I'm writing to ask for your support on Senate Bill 628. The State of 

Oregon has already established coverage for IVIG treatment which is being denied 

by Oregon insurers despite the fact that our Insurance Commissioner has notified 

them of this advancement in coverage. The State of Oregon should hold these 

insurers accountable for the same coverage instead of allowing them to withhold 

necessary medical care from sick children. 10 other states have passed legislation 

already ensuring that children in their state have access to this care. We need your 

support for these children. Thank you. 


